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Dear Friends,

On behalf of the people of South Carolina, I am pleased to welcome everyone gathered for the
50" Reunion of the Allen University Class of 1965.

This promises to be an exciting event as you reconnect with classmates and bring the past to life
through the experiences and memories you share. It’s a special time to recognize those who
could not be with you, reflect on the many ways your lives have changed, and make plans to stay
in touch. I hope you will have an opportunity to renew old friendships and that those of you who
are returning to our great state will have some time to rediscover the wonderful characteristics of
South Carolina.

Michael joins me in wishing you all the best as you honor your days together at Allen University.
God bless.




